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Dear Professors and Editors, 

 

 

We would like to assure you that for our report by Sarah Georgiadou, Nikolaos K Gatselis, 

Aggelos Stefos, Kalliopi Zachou, Konstantinos Makaritsis, Eirini I Rigopoulou, George N 

Dalekos entitled “Efficient management of secondary haemophagocytic lymphohistiocytosis 

with intravenous steroids and γ-immunoglobulin infusions”, the patients were not required to 

give informed consent for the study as the description and analysis used anonymous data that 

were obtained after each patient agreed to the treatment schedule by written consent.   

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Sincerely yours, 

   

George N. Dalekos, MD, PhD  

Professor of Medicine 

Head, Department of Medicine and 
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